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FOR RELEASE
 October 30, 2012

Tentative agreement reached between Yukon Teachers’ Association and
Yukon government

WHITEHORSE—The Government of Yukon and the Yukon Teachers’ Association (YTA) are
pleased to announce that a tentative settlement has been reached for a new collective
agreement.

The two parties have been engaged in collective bargaining to renew their existing agreement,
which expired in June.

The agreement is subject to ratification in the coming weeks. Details of the settlement will be
released after the ratification process is complete.
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Contact:

Catharine Read
 Public Service Commissioner

 867-667-5252
 catharine.read@gov.yk.ca  

Katherine Mackwood
 President, Yukon Teachers’ Association

 867-668-6777
 pres@yta.yk.ca 
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